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1 Dear EMSA team,

We would like to request for
additional information. Please
kindly find below our question.

Please confirm that responding to
the present call for tender does
not prevent us from responding
to a future call for tender for the
implementation of the new
platform.

Thank you and best regards,

28/10/2021
14:29 GMT

Companies
participating to this call
may participate to the
future one as well,
provided they are able
to demonstrate that
although they were
previously involved to a
certain extent in the
preparation of
procurement
documents to be used
in the future procedure,
for explicit reasons put
forward, such
involvement does not
entail a breach of the
principle of equality of
treatment, including
distortion of
competition that cannot
be remedied otherwise.

publication

29/10/2021

Requests for additional information regarding this procurement procedure shall be sent by e-mail to the

following address NEG192021@emsa.europa.eu.

Requests for additional information received less than six working days before the closing date for submission

of tenders may not be processed.



The deadline for submission of the tenders is 08/11/2021.

The responsibility for monitoring the Agency’s website for replies to queries and/or further information remains
with potential tenderers.
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